
Dear All, 

I would like to register my opposition to this wall.

As a regular user of the beach, I believe there will be an adverse impact on safety, access and 
aesthetics.

I know that vertical concrete seawalls have been proven to be far more damaging to beach 
processes. Not just this, there is potential for it to have a detrimental effect on the quality of the 
surf breaks - this is an affront to me and all users of the beach.

Please, reject this proposal.

Sincerely,

Jared Laurie
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